State Cost Share Program
The Soil and Water Conservation District (SWCD) has received state funding to conduct a cost share program for structural conservation practices.  This program from the state will help local landowners defray the cost of applying needed conservation practices.

Waterways, grade stabilization structures and water control basins are some of the eligible practices that may receive assistance through the cost share program.  The cost share rate is 50% of our projected estimate or the actual cost, whichever is less.  Payments to landowners are capped at $4000. This program is competitive and applicants will be ranked on soil saved, acres benefitted and cost of the project in relation to the amount of soil saved and acres benefitted.
The SWCD will hold a concentrated sign-up from June 28 thru the close of business at July 12, 2021.  
If you are interested in pursuing a project on your farm, please contact the SWCD office at 217.735.5508 Ext. 3 prior to the COB on July 12th  to begin the planning process.
